
 
 A  D I V I S I O N  O F  E D A C  ( A M E R I C A )  L I M I T E D  

3810 Shutterfly Road, Ste. 200, Charlotte, NC  28217 // Office: (704) 424-5448 // www.norcomp.net 

 

(Product Discontinuance Notification) 
 

 

Tuesday, February 14th         PCN# 021323 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

Please be advised that due to the unprecedented supply chain complications and environmental regulations 

impacting our business, NorComp must discontinue the list of part numbers shown on the subsequent pages of 

this notification.  

 

The discontinuance is due to the challenges relating to the tin-plated shells used on the associated part numbers. 

All discontinued part numbers can be replaced by NorComp’s standard nickel-plated shell equivalent part 

numbers (shown next to each discontinued part number on the subsequent pages). There are also alternative tin 

shelled part numbers provided for some of the parts being discontinued. All replacement part numbers meet the 

exact form, fit, and function of the discontinued part numbers except for the plating material on the shells. 

 

All orders for the discontinued parts listed on the subsequent pages must be placed before Tuesday March 14th. 

 

You are receiving this notification as our records show that you have purchased some of these products in the 

last 5 years. We appreciate your understanding as we strive to offer you the most current information regarding 

our product. 

 

Please confirm receipt & acceptance of product change notification by responding to this email. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at sales@norcomp.net.    

   

Regards, 

 

 

Joshua Kadel 

Engineering Team Lead

mailto:sales@norcomp.net


 

Discontinued p/n Replacement p/n Alternative p/n 

172-009-102R011 172-009-103R011 172-E09-103R011 

172-009-102R021 172-009-103R021 172-E09-103R021 

172-009-102R031 172-009-103R031 172-E09-103R031 

 


